FISHERTON PARISH CHURCH

Dear Steve

On behalf on the Board of Fisherton Parish Church we would like you to pass on our thanks

To the Members of the Community Council for the gift of the Defibrillator .This is very much -
Appreciated by all .
As this is a mobile device we thought that it could be shared by all organisations in the village ,

If holding a special event. .

If you hear on any group who might be interested please get in touch .

Regards

Mary Anderson.



